
Wareham Recycling Committee 
    Town Hall - 54 Marion Road 
     Wareham, Ma 02571 

 MINUTES 
                             January 15, 2020    

  
Meeting opened at: 6:06 
      I n 
attendance were: Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell, Wanda Savary 
Guest: Mary McKenzie (Wicked Local) 

 ▪ The agenda was distributed by Wanda in Jennifer’s absence  
 ▪ Marilyn distributed the co ordinator’s report 
 ▪ Charlene distributed minutes for the November meeting, and December accepted as 

written, unanimous 
 ▪ Earl Russell presented the treasurer’s report. Accepted  as written unanimous. Discussion 

on Municipal Maint. regarding last dump fee invoices  
 ▪ Marilyn reported that six tumbling composers were received using our current grant 

funds.  Discussion 
 ▪ Marilyn reported that permission was received from DEP to have our trailer office roof 

repaired and sealed using some of our grant funds. Discussion 
 ▪ Marilyn reported that SEMASS has refused to pay for latex paint we collected, and 

disposed of as they have for the last few years. That means the center will have to stop 
taking latex paint or charge more. Other towns have stopped taking paint and we may as 
well. Discussion 

 ▪ Marilyn reported that Boston’s recycling costs three years ago was $200,000 , this past 
year the cost was Five Million dollars for the same services. Discussion 

  
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:03 

_______________________ 
Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman 

_______________________ 



Charlene Price, Secretary 

  
 


